
Mayor Fred Froehlich called the Regular Meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. on April 11, 2022 in the Council 
Chambers. 
 
Members and guests sited the words to the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
In addition to Mayor Froehlich; Councilmembers: Mary Wels, Matthew Anthony, Thomas Rieke and Phil 
Radel were present.  Others in attendance included Karen Fluegge (Ledger). 
  
The agenda was approved on a motion which was made M. Wels, which was seconded by T. Rieke, and which 
carried with all voting in favor. 
 
The minutes of the Regular March 14, 2022 meeting were approved on a motion which was made by M.  
Anthony, which was seconded by P. Radel, and which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
The bills totaling $192,268.49 were approved on a motion which was made by M. Wels, which was seconded by 
M. Anthony and which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
City Wide clean-up will be held Saturday, May 7 and the Chamber of Commerce requested the use of the city 
tractor for assistance.  City employee Mark Drill will operate the tractor. 
 
Trinity Lutheran School Board requested that a portion of 6th Street be designated as a “School Speed Zone” 
and that portion of the street be signed appropriately.   
 
Placing a School Speed Zone sign on a portion of 6th Street near Trinity Lutheran School was approved on a 
motion by M. Anthony, which was seconded by M. Wels, which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
Waiving the monetary limits on municipal tort liability was approved on a motion which was made by F. 
Froehlich, which was seconded by T. Rieke, and which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
LG220 Application for the Church of St Paul bingo event for June 12, 2022 was approved on a motion by M. 
Wels, which was seconded by P. Radel, which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
LG220 Application for the American Legion pull tabs/raffle event for June 24-26, 2022 was approved on a 
motion by T. Rieke, which was seconded by M. Wels, which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
Resolution #04-11-22 – Resolution to Elect the Standard Allowance under the Revenue Loss Provision of 
ARPA was approved on a motion by F. Froehlich, which was seconded by P. Radel, which carried with all 
voting in favor. 
 
Resolution #04-11-22A – Closing of a Fund #309 was approved on a motion made by M. Anthony, which was 
seconded by M. Wels, which carried with all voting in favor. 
 
The CCR 2021 Nicollet drinking water report was presented. 
 
Reminders of the upcoming, meetings were noted: 

1)  May 9, 2022, 6:00 pm, Regular Meeting, Monday  
  2)  June 13, 2022, 6:00 pm, Regular Meeting, Monday 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:22 p.m., which was approved on a motion made by M. Anthony, which was 
seconded by M. Wels, and which carried with all voting in favor. 
_____________________________ 
Vanessa Drill, City Clerk/Treasurer 


